Park Board Meeting

December 16, 1982

Present: Gary Hutchinson, Dawn Wroubel, and Frank Holes

Absent: Jerry Seder

The Park Board would like a varification if Jerry Seder is on the Park Board. Please contact Frank Holes at 624-9392 or Gary Hutchinson.

Dawn Wroubel wrote a letter to the Birch Run Banner to put a notice in that the Park reservations for groups and reunions are being taken starting January 3, 1983, by Contacting Mr. HOles after 9:00 a.m. at 624-9392. (First Come first reserved)

Balance of today is 1239.52

Gary Hutchinson will contact Peter Peterson about vapor lights.

We are looking for things that should be improved at the park.

Me. HOles is notifying the Fire Department to flood the ice rink.

Meeting adjourned at 7:15

Sincerely submitted,

Dawn Wroubel, Secretary